
 

Dysart Road 

Grantham 

Lincs. NG31 7DG 

Telephone: 01476 568616 

Fax:  01476 568618 

E-Mail: 

enquiries@isaacnewton.lincs.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr P. Hill 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Unfortunately, I am writing to inform you that we are unable to staff the walking bus at the moment.  

School staff volunteer to walk the children to school and at present we do not have enough members 

of staff to ensure that we are able to maintain the ratios required for the walking bus.  As such the 

final walking bus will take place on Friday 19
th

 September.   

 

We are aware that many of you use the walking bus so that you are able to get to work.  As such we 

will be able provide places at breakfast club for all of those pupils who have regularly used the 

walking bus.  We will also be able to provide places for those who have just begun to use the walking 

bus in order that parents/carers can arrive at work on time.  Children are able to arrive at breakfast 

club from 8am each day. 

 

If you would like to take up a place then you will need to book it by calling Mrs Haddock or Mrs Eldred 

in the school office.  This will need to be done at least a week in advance to ensure that we have 

enough food for breakfast. 

 

The offer of a free place will run until Christmas in order to ease the transition from the walking bus. 

 

We are really sorry that we are not able to maintain the walking bus but are glad that we are able to 

offer a suitable alternative.     

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Paul Hill 

Headteacher 


